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THE INTERNATIONAL MARITIME PRIZE 2001 AWARDED TO THE LATE  
Dr GIULIANO PATTOFATTO 

 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 The IHB is extremely pleased to announce that the IHO Member States nomination to award 
the International Maritime Prize 2001 to the late Dr Giuliano Pattofatto, has been accepted. 
 
 The ceremony will be held at the IMO Headquarters on Wednesday, 4th December 2002 
during which the Prize will be presented to a member of the late Dr Giuliano Pattofatto’s family. 
 
 The IHB President elect, Rear Admiral Alexandros Maratos, will do his best to attend the 
ceremony.  
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rear Admiral Giuseppe ANGRISANO 

President 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	IHB File No. S1/5014
	CIRCULAR LETTER 26/2002

